



Director West Allis Public Library mkoszalka@westalliswi.gov 414.302.8534

June 25, 2020

Ms. Jane Huttner 2211 S. 69<sup>th</sup> Street West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Huttner,

I'm contacting you on behalf of the West Allis Public Library Board of Trustees. The board has received your request to have your library privileges reinstated, and will take up your request for consideration at a future meeting.

I will contact you with information relating to your case when it becomes available. Until then, you remain barred from entering the West Allis Public Library.

Sincerely,

CC:

Michael Koszalka, Directof

West Allis Public Library Board of Trustees